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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commission

FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Mark Bates, Finance Director


DATE:

November 8, 2011
SUBJECT:
Ratifying CRA funding transfer amended by Commission at 10/25/2011 meeting 

The attached Resolution ratifies and confirms the October 25th Commission action that transferred $340,000 to the CRA for neighborhood improvement projects.  As discussed with the Commission, funding for this transfer came from two Capital sources.   These Capital changes resulted in a surplus of $65,444 related to the Seawall Project which is being properly returned to the City General Fund, Unassigned Fund Balance account.
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